
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL GOVERNMENT COLLEGE FOR WOMEN,  

BAHADURGARH, JHAJJAR. 
 

Orientation Program for New Students 

 

Date: 5th August 2024 

Time: 10:00 AM 

Venue: College Auditorium 

 

Dear Students, 

 

We are delighted to welcome you to our college community! To ensure a smooth transition into 

college life, we have organized an Orientation Program on 5th August 2024. 

 

Program Highlights: 

 

- Welcome address by the Principal 

- Introduction to college facilities and resources 

- Overview of academic programs and Various Cells and Clubs 

- Guidance on college rules and regulations 

- Interaction with faculty members 

 

What to Expect: 

 

- A comprehensive introduction to college life 

- Opportunities to connect with peers and faculty 

- Valuable insights into academic and extracurricular activities 

- A chance to clarify doubts and concerns 

 

We Look Forward to Welcoming You! 

 

Please report to the college auditorium by 9:45 AM. We are excited to have you on board and 

look forward to a wonderful academic journey together! 

 

Contact: For more information, please email mailto:gcwbahadurgarh@rediffmail.com or call 

+91-1276-297006. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 


